
 

Join us! 
 

Special Education Leadership  

Year 1 Reflection 
 

 

July 17 & 18, 2019 

Centerpoint, Middletown 

 

The Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) and the State 

Education Resource Center (SERC) invite first-year special education 

leaders (Assistant Superintendents of Pupil Services, Pupil Services 

Directors, Special Education Directors, Special Education Supervisors) 

to participate in a two-day training series.   

The series is designed to provide leaders with a free structured 

opportunity to: 1) connect with colleagues, 2) reflect on the work 

from the past year, and 3) identify professional needs in order to 

inform the development of the CSDE, Bureau of Special Education’s 

future professional learning offerings. 

 

Click on the link below to register!   

https://20-15-011.eventbrite.com  

 

Registration Questions?  Linda Adorno, SERC,  

    860-632-1485, ext. 241 or adorno@ctserc.org 

Content Questions?   Stephen Proffitt, SERC,  

    860-632-1485, ext. 322 or proffitt@ctserc.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Presenters: 

Bryan Klimkiewicz  
Bureau Chief 

 CSDE, Bureau of Special 
Education 

 

Jay Brown 
Education Consultant 

CSDE, Bureau of Special 
Education 

 
Stephen Proffitt 

Director for Special 
Education Programs and 

Instructional Design, SERC 
 

 

Audience: 

First-Year  
Special Education Leaders 
Assistant Superintendents 

of Pupil Services, Pupil 
Services Directors, Special 

Education Directors, Special 
Education Supervisors 

 

Fee: 

None 

 

 


